
 

 

 

St Catherine of Siena  
“Be all that you can be and you will set the world on fire” 
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NEWSLETTER                       Term 2,  Week 3 7th May 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

For a long time now there has been talk about an upgrade to Bulmans Road. This year in particular 

I have received many comments from parents and carers with questions about the road and what 

could possibly be done to improve outcomes for all road users. 

This week I received information from the council about the Bulmans Road Upgrade. For some 

time a group within the council have noted the concerns of Bulmans Road users and have now 

come up with a design  for an upgrade to the road. The project is now available for community  

consultation on the following link until the 31
st
 May https://conversations.melton.vic.gov.au/

bulmansroad. In the coming days this project will also be available on the councils Facebook page 

at the following page - https://www.facebook.com/cityofmelton and be advertised in community  

papers. 

I have included part of the drawings for Bulmans Road in this newsletter for you. What I have     

included is the section in front of the park up to the drive through entrance gate of the school. A full 

copy is available on the above links.  

The council is asking for feedback on this proposal so I encourage you all to look at what has been 

developed and provide your thoughts on one of the online forums.  

 

Wishing you all a great weekend. 

 

 

 

Carmel Marantelli 

PRINCIPAL  

An Irish blessing for Mothers 
 
There is but one and only one, Whose love will fail you never. 
One who lives from sun to sun, With constant fond               
endeavour. 
There is but one and only one On earth there is no other. 
In heaven a noble work was done When God gave us a   
Mother. 
Author Unknown 

School Closure Day 

Friday, 4th June 

mailto:principal@scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au?subject=Enquiry
http://www.scmeltonwest.catholic.edu.au
https://conversations.melton.vic.gov.au/bulmansroad
https://conversations.melton.vic.gov.au/bulmansroad
https://www.facebook.com/cityofmelton


 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, 11th May at 2.10pm all students will be part of the NED’s mindset Mission assembly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the assembly has taken place (from Tuesday, 12th May) families are invited to purchase some     

merchandise. Items will be available to purchase by using the order form below. If you wish to place an  

order please fill in the form and send it to school in an envelope with your child’s name and grade  

We are very excited to be partnering with this program. 

Lorraine Macdonald 

Student Wellbeing Leader 



 

 

 

Parish Of Melton Office 

20 - 22 Unitt Street, Melton 

Tel: 9743 6515, Fax: 9747 8603 

Email: melton@cam.org.au                            

Office Open: Tuesday - Friday 9am - 3pm 
 

Mass Times  - St Catherine of Siena 

Wednesday Morning:  9.15am  

Tuesday Evening:   7.00pm  

Saturday Evening:  6.00pm  

Sunday Morning:   9.00am & 11.00am 

Sunday Evening:   5.00pm  
  

  

  w: http://pol.org.au/melton/Home 

Breakfast Club 

Please note there will be no Breakfast Club next 

Tuesday, 11th May.  

Breakfast Club will return on Tuesday, 18th May 

from 8:30am - 8:45am and continue for the    

remainder of the term. 

Prep 2022 Enrolments NOW OPEN & CLOSING SOON 

Enrolment applications are now available from the office.  

When lodging an application copies of your child’s birth certificate, immunisation certificate and 

Baptism certificate must be attached along with any VISA or legal documents if these are           

applicable. 

All siblings of current students as well as all new applicants are required to have an enrolment     

application lodged and attend an enrolment interview with our Principal Carmel Marantelli and our 

Parish Priest Fr Michael Moody. 

**Please ensure your completed enrolment application is returned to 

school by Friday, 28th May 2021** 

Mother’s Day Stall 

A very big thank you to the Parents & Friends Association for organising and running the Mother’s 

Day stall today, your time in preparing for this is very much appreciated. Thank you also to all the         

volunteers who assisted today. Without your help the Mother’s Day stall would not be possible. 

Year 5 Eucharist Retreat Day 

As part of the preparation to receive the Sacrament of First Communion, Year 5 students will     

participate in a Retreat Day. Throughout this day students will have the opportunity to reflect on 

and consolidate what they have been learning about Eucharist. The retreat day will be held on 

Monday, 10
th
 May at St Catherine’s during normal school hours and Year 5 students will be        

allowed to wear casual clothes on this day. For further information please refer to the note sent out 

to families on Operoo. 

Book Club 

Scholastic Book Club has recently been sent 

home. All orders must be placed online and are 

due by Friday, 14th May. 

No late orders can be           

accepted. 

mailto:melton@cam.org.au?subject=Enquiry
http://pol.org.au/melton/Home
https://www.instagram.com/melton_parish/
https://www.facebook.com/catholicparishmelton


 

 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

10            Week 4 

*Year 5 Eucharist 

Reflection Day 

11 *Yr 3 & Yr 5 

NAPLAN         
*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

*NED’s Mindset 

Mission Assembly 

12                               

*Yr 3 & Yr 5 

NAPLAN 

13                             

*Yr 3 & Yr 5 

NAPLAN 

14 15                     

Year 5 Eucharist 

Ceremonies 

16  

17            Week 5 18                   

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

19                   

*National          

Simultaneous 

Storytime 

20 21 22                      

Year 4 Eucharist            

Presentation 

Mass 

23                            

Year 4 Eucharist           

Presentation 

Masses 

24             Week 6 25                     

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm 

26 27 28 29 30 

31            Week 7 1 June            

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm   

2 3 4                        

School Closure 

Day 

5 6 

7              Week 8 8                           

*Prep 2022        

Enrolment Interviews 

*Sibling Story time 

2:30pm-3:00pm   

9                        

*Prep 2022           

Enrolment Interviews 

10                      

*Prep 2022               

Enrolment Interviews 

*Year 4 Eucharist 

Information Night 

11                      

*Feast of the Sacred 

Heart Mass            

*MPSSA Winter  

Interschool Sport - 

Lightning Cup 

12 13 

14           Week 9 15                      

*Prep 2022        

Enrolment Interviews  

16                       

NAIDOC Celebration 

Day 

17 18                

*Semester 1 Reports 

available online 

19                 

Year 4 Eucharist 

Ceremonies 

20 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the following children and staff who all received a class award 

this week. These awards were presented at school today.  

Keep up the terrific effort!!   

Prep A -  Alexia Musso 

Prep B -  Mason Calleja 

Prep D -  Lexi Thorneycroft 

1E - Beny Poundak 

1F -  Zeke Lue 

1H -  Alison Sepulveda 

2G -  Leona Perera 

2I  -  Zoe Cooney 

2K -  Jamie Nobin 

3J - Achigam Poundak 

3L - Agurke Poundak 

3M - Ngashida Chimann 

4Q -  Marissa Sant 

4S -  Saxyn Lomani 

4U -  Andi Bhebhe 

5R - Emma Van Munster 

5T -  Violet Suraci 

5V - Chimann Poundak & Mayam Makuei 

6N -  Jessica Mialual 

6O - Zachary Quijano 

6P -  Jack Thorneycroft 

LOTE - Class 2I 

Teacher of the week - Miss Walker 

 

Term 2, 2021 


